
North Mecklenburg Woman’s Club 
General Meeting Combined 
NorthStone Country Club 
 Tuesday May 1st-Evening 

Next Meeting: September 2018 

President, Denise Carter called the meeting to order at 6:30pm and welcomed everyone.  

The members recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Chaplain, Inger Manchester provided the devotion.  Her inspirational thoughts for the 
Recognition and Charitable Contributions meeting.  “Is it just us?” and, “We got your 
back!” 

President, Denise Carter invited Toni Reale, 2018-2019 Parliamentarian to induct the 
2018-2019 Executive Committee 
Denise Carter-President 
Dawn Bradford -1st VP Membership 
Stephanie Luck -2nd VP Fundraising 
Pam Schneider – 3rd VP Communication 
Fran Nichols –Corresponding Secretary 
Deb Maher – Recording Secretary 
Star Miller – Treasurer 

Denise announced the 2018-2019 Standing Committee Chairs.  Denise requested the 
NMWC members fill out and select their committee(s) of interest form for the 
2018-2019 year located on the tables and return. 
Kris Kane Appropriations 
Kathy McCartney Arts 
Carolyn Crawford Community Affairs 
Cherri Johnson Education 
Barb Kasprzak Historian 
Pepper Standford Hospitality 
Peggy Liles Programs 
Lauri Kohlmeir Special Interest 

Denise introduced Barb Kasprzak – 2nd VP Fundraising.  
Barb thanked Denise Carter for her never ending support and gave her a thank you gift. 
Barb recognized our sliver partners, our NMWC husbands, and gold partners. 
Barb announced and awarded the following charities for the 2017-2018 NMWC 
Recognition and Charitable Contributions. 

Major Recipients accepting the NMWC charitable contributions: 
Angels & Sparrows – Sandy Tilley 
Answer Scholarship – Susan Anderson 



Beds for Kids – Dan Fogerty 
Caterpillar Ministries – Anne Crawford 
Hope House - Deb O’Handley 
Serenity House – Sheryl Fletcher 

Special recognition: 
Ada Jenkins – Tamara Roche 
American Legion Auxiliary – Michelle Potzuk 
American Legion Post – George Brenan 
Charlotte Community Tools – 
Council for Children Rights – Bob Simmons 
Lake Norman Community Health – April Cook 
Lil Smiles – Margi Kyle 
Neighborhood Care Center – Patricia Smith 
Our Town Habitat – Amy Freeze 
Present Age Ministries – Mary Catherine Freeman 
Respect Ability Foundation – Arlene Berman 
SWAT Team – Lt Tyler Medlin and CPT Scott Sharp 

Collect was read by all. 

Denise Carter thanked everyone for attending and hoped everyone enjoyed the meeting, 
and thanked everyone for their hard work this year. The meeting was adjourned at 
8:10pm  


